
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2019 
 

The Keota City Council met on February 4, 2019, in the city hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
by Mayor Anthony Cansler. 
 
Council Members answering roll call were: Matt Greiner, Scott Westendorf, Keith Conrad, and Mike Bender. Rod 
Hill was absent. City employees present were Kevin Slaubaugh and Tomisha Hammes. Officer Doug Conrad 
was unable to attend. 
 
The council reviewed the Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Budget for Expenditures. No action was taken, just the review 
of the budget. 
 
Motion was made by Mike Bender to adjourn at 6:58 p.m. Keith Conrad seconded the motion. Motion passed 
with a majority vote.  
 
 
________________________________________ 
MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER 
 
ATTEST:  
 
________________________________ 
 CITY CLERK TOMISHA HAMMES 
 
*These are not official minutes. These minutes will be approve at the next council meeting. All documents 
mentioned in these minutes can be viewed during business hours at the Keota City Hall. 
 


